
 

 

Thursday 22 May 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers 

If you have a child in Year 7 you will already know that Miss Pegden will shortly be leaving 
Angmering to take up a post as the SENDCO at a large secondary school in mid-sussex. 
This is a well deserved promotion. 

Mrs Lesley Hook will be taking over the role of Y7 year team leader in September and has 
already accompanied Miss Pegden on many of the school visits and met the students.  Mrs 
Hook's email is lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk should you wish to contact her.  

Thank you to all the students who attended our first enrichment evening. I hope everyone 
had fun. The staff and students here really enjoyed meeting you all. Not too late to book onto 
the 2nd evening on Thursday 19th June 5pm to 7pm. For parents, there is an opportunity to 
come earlier when collecting students- 6.30pm and join us for half an hour for a tea/coffee 
and meet other parents & staff while you wait to collect the students from their activities.  
Please complete  the booking form.    

I sent out an email on Tuesday this week to help you access MCAS, the platform we use to 
enable you to check your information we have from the primary school to ensure it is correct  
plus your child’s reports in the future. I hope you have all accessed this now. Thank you to 
everyone who has already given consents and checked information.  Please note once you 
hit save you cannot make more amendments so ensure you have made all your 
amendments before saving.   If at any time you encounter a password issue then please 
visit: https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSForgottenLogin    For other MCAS related 
issues then please email mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk  Please ensure you have  
allowed 2 working days before querying.  In addition please bear in mind it is half term next 
week so the email will be monitored, but not daily so please bear with us for a reply.  You can 
get more info here on our website. 

I hope you enjoyed the first weekly newsletter to you I sent out last Thursday . Moving onto 
Angmering Issue 2 is now online. This introduces the Year 7 team and student support plus 
details of the uniform and equipment needed. 

Have a lovely half term. 

Best wishes 

Fiona  

Admissions Manager 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdJa9iANmzNd9f6o0DkCXOww1atjBoTw7LpRKe_ZosDSMBWIw/viewform
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSForgottenLogin
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/mychildatschool/
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-2-v2.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-2-v2.pdf


 

 

 

 

 


